
                                                                                                                                                 
DUNSTABLE TOWN COUNCIL 

 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE PLANS SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

HELD AT GROVE HOUSE, DUNSTABLE 
 

ON MONDAY 5 FEBRUARY 2024 AT 6 pm 
 

 
Present:  Councillors Liz Jones (Town Mayor & Chairman), Louise O’Riordan 

(Deputy Mayor) Trevor Adams, Richard Attwell and Nicholas Kotarski. 
 
Apologies:  Councillor Robert Blennerhassett and Matthew Brennan 
   
In Attendance:    Councillors Peter Hollick (substituting for Councillor Blennerhassett) and 

Wendy Bater (substituting for Councillor Brennan) and Georgia Pearson 
(Democratic Services Manager)  

 
Public:  Nil  
 
 
The Chair opened the meeting, CBC’s planning portal was not working which meant that 
members had not been able to review the applications on the agenda. 
 
It was proposed to defer the meeting to Monday 12 February 2024. 
 
It was proposed, seconded and  
 

RESOLVED: That the meeting be deferred to 12 Monday 2024. 
 
 
 The Meeting Closed at 6:02 pm 


